
Invitation to the Japanese Business Community
Open Hour with Experts- August 2025 session: 

Insights into the current state of Israel's economy, business continuity
and market opportunities for Japanese companies

The Israel Japan Chamber of Commerce is pleased to invite you to participate in our
Open Hour program. 
This program is designed to provide the Japanese business community with reliable, up-
to-date insights into the current state of Israel’s economy, along with interesting market
opportunities. Our panelist are distinguished members of the Israeli business
community, each with extensive experience in the Japan–Israel ecosystem.

The program will be held in a Q&A format and participants are invited to submit
questions in advance or ask them live during the event.
Participation is free of charge but requires advance registration.
The meeting will be held in English.

Date: August 19 2025 at 4:00pm (Japan Time)
Online event

R.S.V.P click here 
 kindly register by August 15th 

IJCC’s Gold members
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